
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Holy Communion Meeting 

 

26th February 2018 

Dear parents,  

 

The next meeting in preparation for the First Holy Communion will now take place on ​Thursday 22nd 

March at 5.15pm. ​As with the previous meeting the children need to attend with their parent(s). If 

you have any questions please come and see me. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Worthington 

 

 


